
The elements of this proposal do not meet with the fair and equitable usage of the internet that 
Australian Citizens deserve, and in addition, directly discrminates, or enables direct 
discrimination against the Sex work, and Adult indstries.  

I voice my direct opposition to this  bill, and demand it's withdrawal immediately.  


